
October 19th, 2023        Jefferson Street Notice #5 

 

Dear Street Resident, 

 

Starting Monday, October 23rd, 2023, Iverson Construction will be onsite to install the first layer of 
asphalt pavement on Jefferson Street (Madison Street to the cul-de-sac), Kase Street, along with 
the asphalt driveway at 840 Jefferson Street.  “No Parking” signs and temporary barricades will 
be placed in the areas of work.  

Please have your vehicle removed from these streets by 7am on Monday, October 23rd, 2023. 
You may park your car on one of the adjacent streets that is not being worked on. Once the work 
has been completed and there has been sufficient time for the pavement to set up, the “No 
Parking” signs will be removed.  

Later in the week, Iverson Construction will be back to install a void reducing asphalt membrane 
down the center of the road, and the final layer of asphalt. 

This schedule is, of course, subject to weather conditions. If the weather does not cooperate, the 

paving will occur as soon as possible. 

 

We realize that there may be special access needs during the construction.  Please contact us 
as soon as possible if you have special access needs. 

Notices on upcoming schedules will be distributed as soon as they are available. 

If you have any questions, please contact me or the City’s Director of Public Works Howard 
Crofoot at 348-9741.  

Thank you, 

Dan Dreessens, Delta 3 Engineering, Inc  
Phone: 348-5355, extension 1002 
Email: dan@delta3eng.biz  

mailto:dan@delta3eng.biz

